
 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Website www.stwilfridsrcprimary.co.uk Weekly Information Sheet No.16 Dated 19.01.24 

As 
 

Religious Life of the School Please see the link for this week's Wednesday Word; 
https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-
word/community?pid=MTA101634&v=116.3 
Sacramental Programme – The next Y3 children’s meeting is at school 3:30-4:15pm next 
Wednesday 24th January. Please collect your child from the Y3 classroom door at the 
rear of school at 4:15pm. These children and their families should also attend mass at 
5:30pm on Saturday 27th January. 
Our next Family Mass is Saturday 3rd February at 5:30pm, all welcome. 
Class Assembly Dates 
Parents/carers are invited to their children’s Spring term class assemblies in the school 
hall as follows; 
Parlick Year R on Thursday 14th March at 3:00pm 
Fairsnape Y1 on Friday 2nd February at 2:35pm 
Pendle Y2 on Friday 15th March at 2:35pm 
Bleasdale Y3 & Bowland Y4 Friday 22nd March 2:35pm (Easter theme) 
Beacon Y5 on Friday 9th February at 2:35pm 
Dunsop Y6 next Friday 26th January at 2:35pm 
We ask visitors not to arrive for Friday assemblies before 2:30pm as we won’t be ready 
and don’t have the capacity at our entrance for large numbers waiting. Thank you. 
 
SCHOOL VACANCY 
We are currently looking for a WELFARE ASSISTANT for 5 days per week, Monday 
to Friday from 12:00 noon to 1:15pm, to join our team here at St. Wilfrid’s RC 
Primary School. This will be for 6.25 hours per week at the Foundation Living Wage 
rate of £10.90 per hour. The job role includes looking after the children at lunch time 
in the hall, serving drinks and cleaning tables and then looking after the children on 
the playground.  Anyone interested please see Mr McHugh in the first instance. 
Thank you. 
 
SCHOOL NEWS 
Adrian Bowden Science Day – Our friend Adrian Bowden will be paying his annual visit 
to St Wilf’s on Tuesday 6th February for a fun-filled FANTASTIC FORCES Science Day, 
delivering his show for infants in the morning and for juniors in the afternoon. Please pay 
£1.50 on ParentPay towards the cost of this exciting day.  
 
School Clubs – We aim to start football/netball/climbing/stretching & mindfulness and 
gardening school clubs again after the February half-term break when better weather and 
lighter nights are hopefully here. Choir and Art clubs for Y3/4 and Y5/6 start next week – 
individuals will be notified. Please keep an eye out for further information on subsequent 
newsletters. Thank you. 
 
Reminder for Y5 Parents – France trip - The next instalment for the France trip is now 
due.  Please pay £75 on ParentPay by Friday 9th February.  Thank you. 
 
Y2 Blackpool Zoo trip – On Thursday 8th February Pendle class will be visiting Blackpool 
Zoo as part of their Opening Worlds geography lessons.  Letters have gone home.  Please 
contact the office if you have not received a letter.  There is no charge for this trip but you 
must fill in the medical and consent form for your child to be able to go.     
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The highest award in our school is the Star. These are the children who 
have excelled in class all week.  

 

Remember your child can keep and wear their STAR BADGE all year but we cannot 
provide replacements. Also, please remove the badge before washing uniform as if 

not they can cause a hole to sweatshirts, polo shirts, cardigans, etc. Thank you. 
 
 

Parlick – Isaac Gabbott: for always being enthusiastic and hard working 
     and 
Jensen Dewhurst: for a super start to the term and a great job with class challenges. 
 
Fairsnape – Elizabeth Nagy: for an excellent retelling of our new story based on 
Little Red Riding Hood. 
 
Pendle – Iona Simpson: for trying hard in all areas of learning. 
 
Bleasdale – Oxleigh Ryder: for super answers during our Opening Worlds lessons. 
 

Bowland – Sham Al Mahamid: for excellent English work and an improvement in 

writing. 
 

Beacon – Sasha Rohan: for a super start to her time at St. Wilfrid’s, participating in 
class discussions and trying her best in all lessons. 
 
Dunsop – Nevaeh Brown: for coming back this term with a love of learning. 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Wilf and the teachers are tickled pink with this week’s marvellous mathematicians 
who are; Shay O’Callaghan, Ignacy Kobiela, Joseph Steinhage, Evie Almond, Eleanor 
Miller, Georgia McManamon and Sophie Podmore-Nappin. 
 
 
 

    
 

 
The following children have shown great effort, perseverance or talent with their 
reading this week; Isabella D’Ambrosio, Emily Smith, Theo Hyde, Penelope 
Sidgreaves, Oscar Makinson, Keira McDonald and Adam Calvert. 
 
 

Winners of a Merit Award this week: 
Amelia Harrison (Y1): for always trying hard to edit and improve her work. 

 


